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Our super users are ready to lead their future moves! 
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Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct (LHAP) redevelopment commissioning team was excited 
to hold its second super user workshop, attended by more than 25 Liverpool Hospital staff.  

Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager Scott 
McGrath said the super users were passionate 
individuals who played an essential role in generating 
excitement and anticipation for patients, staff and the 
community moving into Stage 1 of the Liverpool 
Hospital redevelopment.  

The commissioning team provided the super users with 
training on their roles and responsibilities to ensure a 
safe and efficient transition for patients and staff 
moving into the new Birthing Unit, Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit, Pathology and more when the first stage of 
the $790 million redevelopment opens later this year.  

Commissioning Manager Jodie Ekholm said it was a 
fantastic day and easy to see why these dedicated  
staff had been nominated as super users.  

“I loved seeing the collegiality and real ‘can-do’  
attitude of the team and I really looking forward to 
our next training sessions,” Ms Elkholm said. 

“We also heard from a super user involved in the 
Emergency Department move in Campbelltown 
Hospital redevelopment who shared his experiences 
and insights.’’ 

Easier wayfinding 
Liverpool Hospital’s Community and Consumer Participation 
Network has given its tick of approval to the wayfinding signs 
for Stage 1 of the redevelopment.  

Our team of wayfinding experts designed simple and clear 
signage that uses colour coordination to easily differentiate 
between staff and public areas – green will represent staff 
areas, while blue will represent public spaces.
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Celebrating our amazing women 

FEBRUARY, IT’S BEEN AN EVENTFUL MONTH! 

International Women’s Day on 8 March is the  
opportunity to celebrate the incredible women  
helping to shape the future of Liverpool Hospital 
through the $790 million Liverpool Health and  
Academic Precinct redevelopment.  

More than 30 women are part of the project team, 
playing pivotal roles in the planning and construction 
of the once-in-a-generation project. 

To celebrate and recognise the work of the  
women of LHAP, SWSLHD Redevelopment Director  
Karinn Marrone has marked 8 March as a day  

of celebration for the team.  

“Without our amazing female staff, none of this  
would be possible, and it’s important we 
acknowledge the outstanding work they are doing  
on this incredible project,’’  

Ms Marrone said. “I thank all our women for their  
excellent work and commitment on 
this special day and every day.’’  

To meet some of our amazing staff 
and listen to their story, scan the QR 
code to check out the video! 

Pop into the pop-up!  
The LHAP team shared information and answered 
questions from staff and the community with its pop-
up stall on 20 February on the concourse at Liverpool 
Hospital – the first of many more to come. 

The team chatted with both staff, patients and visitors 
about the upcoming opening of stage 1 on the project 
and future plans. 

Drop in and visit our next stall on Tuesday 19 March 
on the ground floor main concourse near Entrance J to 
have a chat and find out more about the new hospital.  
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